
Date: October 03, 2018 

To: Mr. Aude TRIMOUILLE 

Quality Assurance Deputy 
Sabena technics BOD 

and to whom it may concern   

Subject: TEMPORARY EXTENTION FOR CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL 
                  No VN-227NN/CAAV 

Dear Sir, 
  
In reference with your application with request CAAV to renew the Maintenance 
Organisation certificate No VN-227NN/CAAV, issued by CAAV for Sabena 
technics BOD, we inform you that it’s validity now has been temporarily extended 
until 30th December, 2018 or its validity will be extended following renewal audit 
by CAAV’s inspectors, whichever is sooner. 

Yours sincerely 

!  

HO MINH TAN 
Director 
Flight Safety Standard Department 
For: DIRECTOR GENERAL OF 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF VIETNAM 














